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4 September 2018 

 

 

Agreed Extension to Convertible Note Conversion Date 

Following on from Gulf’s announcement on 31 August 2018, Gulf Manganese Corporation 
Limited (ASX: GMC) (“Gulf” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that Gulf and PT Jayatama 
Global Investindo (“PT JGI”) have agreed to extend the Conversion Date under the Convertible 
Note Agreement from 31 August 2018 to 12 October 2018. 
 
The agreed date should provide more than an adequate timeframe to complete all the 
outstanding Conditions Precedent.   
 

-ENDS- 

 
 
For further information please contact: 
Hamish Bohannan       
Managing Director   
 
Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited   
T:  08 9367 9228      
E:  info@gulfmanganese.com 
____________________________________________________________________                   
Released through Sam Burns, Six Degrees Investor Relations, M: +61 400 164 067 

 

 Follow us on Twitter @GulfManganese 
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